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** SENT VIA EMAIL ** 
 
 
March 6, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Susan Serrault 
Edgewood College 
1000 Edgewood College Drive 
Madison, WI  53711 
  
 
Re: Wisconsin State Statute 157.70 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Serrault, 
 
Thank you again for coming to the Landmarks Commission meeting of February 17, 2014.  In 
addition to the condition that the Landmarks Commission placed on the Certificate of 
Appropriateness, I have been advised by the State to remind you that any reconstruction of the 
damaged mound must be coordinated with the State pursuant to Wisconsin State Statute 157.70. 
The Certificate of Appropriateness letter stated conditions related to the criteria for compliance with 
the Landmarks Ordinance and the lack of reference to the State Burial Law was not intended to 
mislead you into thinking that you were not obligated to coordinate your work with the State.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me (ascanlon@cityofmadison.com) or Dr. Leslie 
Eisenberg (leslie.eisenberg@wisconsinhistory.org). 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Loewenstein Scanlon, Registered Architect 
Preservation Planner 
 
Cc: City of Madison preservation file 
 John Strange, Assistant City Attorney 
 Dr. Leslie Eisenberg, Wisconsin Historical Society 
 Scott Kerr, Building Inspector 
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